
Dear Mr Hinch 
 
 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 
 
We refer to your email dated 29 January 2015 regarding your Freedom of Information 
request. We are responding on behalf of the subject matter experts. 
 
Efforts are still ongoing to locate and identify the information you have requested, and it is 
with regret that we are unable to provide you with a substantive response at this time. We 
hope to be in a position to provide you with a formal reply in due course and we will 
therefore write to you again once we are able to do so.   
 
If you have any queries about this request then please do not hesitate to contact this 
office, remembering to quote the reference number above in any communication. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
PJHQ J8 Secretariat 

 
 

J8 FOI Secretariat
Permanent Joint Headquarters 
Northwood Headquarters 
Sandy Lane 
Northwood ,Middlesex 
HA6 3HP 
United Kingdom 
 
E-mail: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxx.xx 
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